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From:
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: IMPORTANT: Filing Made in Tennessee Public Utility Commission Docket 2500048
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2025 8:11:25 AM

I keep hearing the POA lawyer say that this is because of "one person" who filed a complaint 
with the TN Attorney General,  but I know for a fact that many of us have voiced our concern 
regarding outrageous water/sewer increases. That's only one lie.  How many more is he 
telling???

Deborah Solis

On Thu, Jul 24, 2025, 8:52 AM Ectory R. Lawless <Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov> wrote:
..

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 24, 2025 at 8:11 a.m.
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